
Pension  costs  limit  local
government services
By Brad Branan, Sacramento Bee

In South Lake Tahoe, roads are crumbling, and the city is
struggling to find ways to repair years of damage caused by
harsh weather and snowplows. Orangevale residents worry that
fire crews won’t arrive quickly enough in an emergency after
their local fire station was closed during the recession.

Despite  an  economic  recovery,  local  government  leaders  in
California  say  rising  pension  costs  have  made  it  more
difficult  to  restore  some  programs  they  cut  during  the
recession.

Those plans will cost local governments an average of 42 cents
for every dollar in current employee salary costs next year, a
25 percent increase over two years ago, the Sacramento Bee
found in a review of records for 26 of the largest local
governments in Sacramento, El Dorado, Placer and Yolo counties
participating in CalPERS.
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